
Emily is flourishing  
in the supportive  
surroundings of  
St James’ Catholic  
High School

Good values
Gjon and Neta like the way Christian values are taught at St James’ 
and are pleased the staff are so supportive of their pupils. Neta 
says: “We are a Catholic family and Emily had attended a Catholic 
primary school so we wanted her to go to a Catholic secondary 
school. We are happy for her to attend services while she is at 
school or to say prayers during the day. She started at St James’ 
last September and so far she has been very happy there.

Enjoying learning
“To begin with Emily was anxious about starting there but she 
made friends quickly and that helped her to settle in. She also 
found all the teachers were nice and kind. When it was her first 
parents’ evening my husband went with her. He was a bit worried 
beforehand but the teachers told him Emily was doing very 
well and they both came home happy. Emily particularly enjoys 
learning Maths, English and Science. 

Gjon and Neta Zogu live in Colindale with their children, Emily, aged 12 and 
Erjona, aged ten. Emily is in Year Seven at St James’ Catholic High School. 



Homework routine
“We are pleased the teachers set them regular homework and 
that the children have to send it in by a specific date. Emily has 
now got into the routine of doing it. She knows it has to be done 
and that she will then have some free time afterwards,” Neta says.

Organisational skills
“We are also pleased there is good discipline at St James’. If the 
children are late for school they will keep them in afterwards. Also, 
if they forget to take in their PE kit they will keep them in after 
school. Emily forgot to take it in once and she has learnt from the 
experience and always gets it ready the night before now. I think 
it encourages the children to be well organised.

Happy time
“Emily always seems pleased to be going to school each day. 
She looks forward to seeing her friends, doing the work and 
likes the school dinners. She says she always eats everything on 
her plate. Emily now stays after school one day a week to have 
guitar lessons and she enjoyed going on a school trip to the RAF 
Museum when they were learning about World War Two.

Caring staff
“Although Emily lives only a short walk away from the school, 
some children have to catch a bus home. I like the fact that the 
staff are very supportive to the children and see them to the bus 
stop and watch them get on the bus safely in the afternoons,” 
Neta says.

Keen to start
“We are glad Emily’s younger sister, Erjona, is starting at St James’ 
in September. She is looking forward to it and is not at all anxious 
and we are confident that she will be well looked after.”

Children say
Emily says: “The teachers at St James’ are very kind and are 
always there for you if you need anything. If you are stuck with 
something you can always ask them to help you and there are 
homework clubs you can go to, or the library, if you need to 
use a computer or print something. I like the fact they have 
clubs after school and I stay to learn the guitar on Mondays. 
Soon after I started in September I made friends with someone 
I knew I could trust and gradually I have acquired a group of 
friends. I like the fact that St James’ is a well organised school 
and that you are rewarded for hard work and doing well. If you 
do particularly good work you will get a Merit and a certificate 
in recognition of your achievements.”


